
CHILDREN’S LEARNING CENTERS OF FAIRFIELD COUNTY 
 

PHOTO/VIDEO CONSENT 
 

Children’s Learning Centers of Fairfield County, Inc. (“CLC”) would like to request your permission to use images and videos of 
your child as well as images and videos of your child’s  work (such as drawings, paintings, etc.) (the “Materials”) to promote 
CLC and its mission.   
 
Specifically, we may publish the  Materials as follows:  
 

• In parent update emails and CLC printed and emailed newsletters and other publications;  and 
• On CLC’s website and social media pages. 

 
In addition, on occasion, CLC may allow the media (such as newspapers and local television stations) as well as CLC’s donors 
and partners to visit CLC’s facilities.  We are also requesting your permission to allow these individuals and organizations to 
use and publish the Materials. 
 
Please indicate in the space below your election as to how CLC may use the Materials: 

PLEASE CHECK ONE OF THE BOXES AND THEN COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW 

☐ CONSENT: I do hereby give my consent to CLC as well as those individuals and organizations that CLC permits (such as, 
the media and CLC’s partners and donors) to publish photos and videos of my child and photos and videos of my child’s work. I 
release CLC and its licensees from any claim arising from the use and publication of these materials.   
 
☐ NON-CONSENT: I do not give my consent to the publication of photos and videos of my child and photos and videos of my 
child’s work. 
 
 
Child Name:              
 
Signature of Parent or Guardian:  _________________________________________________________ Date: _____________________   

Print Name of Parent/Guardian:  ____________________________________________________________________________________   
 
 
   

 


